
 

 
 
 

 

                                                                                                 Date: 23rd September, 2023 

 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Listing Department  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Scrip Code: 540879                       Symbol: APOLLO                         ISIN: INE713T01028 

 
Subject: Announcement of Lowest Bidder Status and Pending Orders 
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are pleased to inform you, in accordance with Regulation 30 SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, that Apollo Micro Systems Limited has recently been 
declared as the Lowest Bidder in multiple projects from the Defence Research and Development 
Organisation (DRDO) and another government sector company. These projects hold a cumulative value of 
Rs 28.15 Crores. This significant development occurred within the past week, and we are eagerly 
anticipating the release of the corresponding orders in the near future. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.  
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours Faithfully  
FOR APOLLO MICRO SYSTEMS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 

RUKHYA PARVEEN 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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